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 Lakeside Leisure Centre, it is a 
great opportunity to meet new 
people while celebrating the 
great country we have: Canada! 

Here at BCIS, we will         
participate in many of these 
events during the summer, and 
we will have some of our own. 
Plan to attend our Charity  
BBQ on June 14 and keep in 
touch to learn about our other 
events throughout the summer.  

Till next time, Have Fun! 

IT IS HERE!!  by Mohammad Idriss 

BROOKS KINSMEN PRO RODEO  

It is finally here. We thought it 
would never come, but it did. 
Some of us suffered in silence 
but others complained as much 
as they could. Some dreamt 
about it and some planned all 
of the fun they were going to 
have with it. Even those who 
do not enjoy this “thing” that 
much thought maybe it is time 
for it to come - and it has.  

June 21st is the official      
beginning of summer. The 
temperature warms and people 
enjoy being outdoors. This 
creates an    opportunity for 
families to spend time        
outdoors, enjoying an active   
lifestyle together that will make 
them happier and healthier.  

A recent report by Active 
Healthy Kids Canada gave 
Canadian children and youth a 
D- grade when it comes to 
physical activity. Canada 
ranked 12th in comparison to 15 
different countries in this 
worldwide report. I would like 

to blame our weather for that, 
but I am sure there are few 
other reasons, too.  

The summer months are also a 
good opportunity to attend the 
different community events 
more often than other times 
during the year. In our       
community, there are many 
events people can participate 
in, enjoy, socialize and learn 
about the community. Rodeo 
Week is one of those events. 
There is a free pancake    
breakfast every day of the 
week. There is a parade on 
the Saturday and there is a    
carnival for kids and   
families the weekend   
following Rodeo Week.  

Canada Day also happens 
during the summer. On 
July 1st, here in our      
community, there is a           
day-long celebration.  
Starting with the breakfast 
at the museum, and followed 
by the celebration at the    

the Little Britches Rodeo,   
Saturday at 1 pm.  Come watch 
events like mutton (sheep) 
bustin’, a calf scramble, a 
chicken chase, ram bustin’, and 
amateur barrel racing.  

The rides will be up and running 
Friday afternoon throughout 
Saturday evening.  

The rodeo weekend concludes 
Saturday evening with a       
Fireworks Show at dusk 
(approx 11 pm). 

The Brooks Kinsmen Pro Rodeo 
kicks off the first week of June.  
Rodeo week begins with      
Pancake Breakfasts June 2 to 7 
between 7 and 9am at the     
following  locations: 

Monday: UFA Farm Centre 
Tuesday: 101.1/Q105.7 and mall 
merchants                                                   
Wednesday: No Frills and Bevan 
& Partners                                                      
Thursday: Brooks Motor     
Products                                                 

Friday: City of Brooks/County of 
Newell at old fire hall.                 
Saturday: Evangelical Free 
Church 

The Rodeo Parade  is Saturday 
June 7 at 8:45 am.  The theme 
this year is “Salute the Oil and 
Gas Industry” 

There are two Pro Rodeo    
Performances, Friday and   
Saturday at 6pm. 

The kids get their own rodeo at 

It doesn't matter who 
my father was;                             
it  matters who I                    
remember he was. 

-Anne Sexton 

Remember Dad 
on Father’s Day, 

June 15! 
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BCIS Youth assist Newbrook Lodge with their 
spring clean up.  



EMPLOYMENT BLOG  by Ryan Kiedrowski 

 VOLUNTEER NEWS  by Argaw Argaw 

Having a plan of action will help you keep       
focused and hopeful about a job search. Things 
like keeping track of places you dropped off a 
resume, who you spoke to, what they said, what 
jobs you really want to get – these are all things to 
update on a regular basis. 

So where can you get help like this? BCIS offers a 
short course on these topics and more. You can 
learn how to build a good resume and cover letter 
that will be seen by employers, network with  
fellow job-seekers, practice doing interviews and 
learn effective job search techniques. 

To find out more about our course and to sign up, 
call the BCIS office at (403) 362-0404 and ask for 
Ryan. 

How to Find a Good Job! 

Many of the clients who visit my 
office are either not working or  
trying to find a different job.    
Looking for work can be difficult, 
but there are some things you can do 
to make it easier. 

The most important item to have is a 
resume. This not only tells an     
employer where you worked before 
and when, but what they can expect 
from you. Building a resume that 
will attract the attention of an     
employer is very important because 
there are many people applying for 
the same job. You want your resume 
to stand out. 

Another special piece of paper to have is 
a cover letter. This letter should be    
addressed to the employer and be written 
for each job applied for. Cover letters that 
are generic will not be as attractive as an 
individual one. 

Many places will also ask you to fill out 
an employment application form. These 
can be online or on paper, but sometimes 
they might be worded in a way that could 
be difficult to understand. 

People also sometimes become nervous 
before a job interview. It is important to 
prepare well for a job interview, and 
think of what questions an employer 
might ask. Making sure you are dressed 
nicely and well-groomed is a good idea. 

Canadians state that the      
primary reason they            
volunteer is to contribute to 
their communities. The next 
two major reasons are to use 
skills and experience and   
because they have been      
personally affected by the 
cause. 

It is evident that the above stats 
include individuals who have 

Every Minute We 
Give Matters 
According to the latest        
statistics, (2010) by Statistics 
Canada, 47% of Canadian (or 
over 13 million) volunteer. In 
total, two billion hours were           
volunteered, the equivalent of 
1.1 million full time jobs. On 
average, volunteers contributed 
156 hours each (roughly 21 

working days).  

Not surprisingly, the youngest 
age group (15-24 years)     
represents the highest         
percentage of volunteers (at 
58%). It is interesting to see 
individuals between 35 and 44 
are a close second at 54% and 
People who occupy the 65 + 
age category donate the      
largest number of hours. 
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Save the Date!  

English Language Assessment 

The team from SALAS will be at the Brooks     
Campus of Medicine Hat College for two          
assessment sessions. 

  Tuesday, June 10 4-8 pm 

 Wednesday, June 11 9am-1 pm 

To book an appointment, call the Brooks Campus at 
( 4 0 3 )  3 6 2 - 1 6 7 7  a n d  s p e a k  w i t h   
Lorelei, Khamla or Marian. You can also call 
SALAS toll-free at 1-888-329-4811 or email 
salasltd@telus.net. 

Congratulations to all the high school               
graduates from Brooks and the County of  

Newell!   

BE THE CHANGE YOU WANT TO 
SEE IN THE WORLD! 

 

given their time, energy and 
skills for the betterment of our 
community. Let us continue to 
show our generosity with our         
engagement in different       
volunteer opportunities in the 
community. It does not matter 
how much time you give, it 
makes a big difference in the 
lives of others. 



TFW CORNER (Temporary Foreign Workers) by Criselda Narvacan 

City of Brooks Traffic Bylaws 

Youth Happenings by Deanna Ward 

comfortable. 
Stay in touch with friends and 
family to avoid feeling alone 
and isolated. 
Involve yourself in the         
community as a volunteer; this 
is a good way to meet people 
and to practice your English or 
French. 
Enroll in an English or French 
language class to improve your 
language skills. 
Get involved in activities that 
interest you: music, sports, 
dance, art, learning a language.. 
You may also want to         
participate in your new com-
munity. Contact your local 
tourism office to learn more 
about events or festivals taking 
place in your area. 
Accept that you and your   
family may have to grieve what 

Ways to settle into your new 
home 
There are many ways you can 
settle into Canadian society and 
your new way of life. One way 
is to get to know Canada, its 
people and places, and learn as 
much as you can about the 
culture of your new                   
community. It is also important 
that you remain open to new 
ideas and experiences without 
letting go of your own beliefs. 
If you are not sure about   
something, ask questions and 
talk to Canadians and other 
newcomers about their country 
and their experiences in     
Canada. Most people will be 
happy to help. 
 
You will find it easier to adapt 
if you use the services of    

immigrant-serving              
organizations. Do not be    
embarrassed about asking for 
help. By asking for help you 
may be able to adjust more 
easily and enjoy life in Canada. 
 
Learning how to adjust to a 
new culture 
Do not overload yourself or 
expect everything to go 
smoothly. It is normal for every 
person living in a new culture 
to experience stress and     
challenges. 
Understand that being aware of 
cultural differences is part of 
the process of getting used to 
your new environment. 
Explore cultural differences. 
This can help you avoid     
misunderstandings, make 
friends and feel more         

May has been a month of   
giving back for the BCIS 
Youth Group!  We started out 
the month by volunteering at      
Newbrook Lodge, an            
independent living facility for 
senior citizens.  As a group, we 
cleaned up their garden       
courtyard, pulled weeds and 
trimmed bushes.  The seniors 
really   appreciated our efforts 
and now they have a lovely 
place to visit with their      
families.  The other way the 
BCIS Youth Group gave back 

this month was through the Alberta 
Highway Clean Up Program.  This is a 
great program where the government 
of Alberta pays not-for-profit groups 
to clean up the grassy areas beside the  
highway.   

On May 10, 18 youth and 4 adult  
volunteers cleaned up 44 km of    
highway, picking up over 100 bags of 
garbage!  We earned $2200 doing this 
which we will use for recreational 
activities next year, including going 
camping in  August.   

falling off their  vehicle onto the      
highway. 

-If signs are posted for  snow removal,  
road construction or street cleaning, you 
must remove your  vehicle or it will be 
towed. 

-Bikes are NOT allowed on sidewalks 
unless they are child size (under 20”)  
All bikes must on the street and obey 
ALL traffic laws.  

-Vehicles cannot be left on jacks 
or with wheels removed if parked 
on a highway. 

-You cannot park a vehicle on 
any highway for more than 72 
hours. 

-School zones are 30 km/h from 
8 am-5 pm. 

Page 3 

 

BCIS EXPRESS 

-Playground zones are 30 km/h from 
8:30 am until one hour after sunset. 

-Drivers are required to ensure all 
cargo is enclosed or secure. 

-Drivers can receive a ticket for not 
following the orders of a person     
directing traffic (firefighter, public 
works employee). 

-No one is to  have mud or rocks   

you may have lost and left behind. 
This may include losing touch with 
friends and family, leaving pets or 
sentimental things behind or     
feeling lost in a new culture. 
Find out about the help offered by 
immigrant-serving organizations. 
 
Help your family adjust 
Be sure to talk to your family about 
the changes and challenges they 
will face so they too can prepare 
themselves for the process of   
integrating into Canada. 
Although adapting to a new    
country is difficult, remember that 
you and your family are not alone.  
Others have gone through this 
process and have come to find 
success and happiness living in 
Canada. 
 
Link: 
http://www.cic.gc.ca 



UPCOMING EVENTS AND WORKSHOPS 

 

THE GAMES ROOM 
Bay 2-500 Cassils Road East  

Brooks, Alberta  

 
Phone:  403-362-0404  ~  Fax:  403-362-0435 

Office Hours 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday    8.30am-4.30pm 
Wednesday                                8.30am-7.00pm 
 Friday                                       8.30am -2.00pm 

 
 

Connect with us! 

Brooks & County Immigration 
Services 

www.bcis-brooks.ca 

Funded by/Financé par: 

 Lunch & Learn Series  
Held on the last Wednesday of each 

month. 
 Wednesday, June 25  12:00-1:00 pm 

 

Brooks Relay For Life 

Saturday, June 21-                      
Sunday, June 22     

       7pm –7am 

BCIS Fundraiser BBQ        
M&M Meat Shops 

Saturday, June 14 

10 am-5 pm 

Employment Standards 

Wednesday, June 11                                                
11 am or 5 pm 

Brooks Rodeo Parade  
Saturday, June 7 

Oilfield Information  

Wednesday, June 4           
1 pm 


